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The Spot Preschool Newslotiar

December 2016
Dates for your diary ‘| A very Merry Christmas to all the families and children.
This will be our last newsletter for this year. To all the
Last Day in 2016 children and their families leaving us they will be greatly

missed. For the children staying back another year, the
staff from The Spot Preschool promise an exciting and fun
filled new scholastic year. Our daily fee will stay at
$120.00. Please ensure that you are still registered for CCB
and CCR to continue receiving Government subsidies. If in

doubt please see Max or Miss Christine. Thanks everyone

Friday 23 December
@ 5.30pm

First Day in 2017
Monday 9 January

@ 7.30am for your support during the year. We greatly appreciate it.
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Your child’s photos ”APPV *"Ewﬁﬁ“

During the year we have
taken photos of all the
children involved in

various activities. If you 2017 Fees

would like to have photos
of your child please supply
a USB stick (minimum 4GB)
clearly labelled with your

Fees for week starting Monday 9
January 2017 (our first week back)
will be debited to your bank

child’s name. No USB sticks account on Tuesday 3 January
accepted past Friday 16 2017.
December, our last week.
HRIST World Traditions/Celebrations
Friday 16 December @4.00pm 3 Dec - International Day of People

with Disabilities

You are all welcome to join us for our Xmas party. The
12 Dec — Prophet Muhammad’s

children have prepared a little concert and Santa will be
visiting the centre to hear them sing and watch them Birthday

dance! After the concert there will_be time for you to take 18 Dec — International Migrants Day
photos before food and drinks will be ready for you to
enjoy! There is still time to donate gifts for the hampers
which will be raffled on the day. Raffle tickets can be 24 Dec — Christmas Eve
bought on the day from Miss Rosa. See you all there. 25 Dec - Christmas Day
Thanks for your support.

24 Dec - Chanukah Festival of lights

26 Dec — Boxing Day

31 Dec — New Year’s Eve




